
  
    
  
    

                   
                 
                  

                
                 

                
                   

                 
                

                
        

 
             

 
 

  
  
    

   
 

            
      

 

councilmeeting 

From: Sandra Brum <sandrabrumccrctoronto@gmail.com> 
Sent: January 24, 2025 8:40 AM 
To: Planning and Housing 
Subject: [External Sender] Save the shrine 

To Whom It May Concern: I am writing to express my enthusiastic support for designating 3100 Weston Road, Toronto, 
the revered Marian Shrine of Gratitude, as a cherished heritage site. This iconic location embodies profound cultural 
and historical significance, as testified by the countless visitors from Ontario, Canada, and worldwide. It stands as a 
beacon of hope, community, and spiritual solace, with numerous documented cases of physical healing and restoration. 
Over two decades, this sacred site has welcomed individuals from diverse backgrounds, becoming an emblem of hope 
and resilience. The stories of healing, peace, and spiritual renewal shared by countless visitors underscore its 
transformative impact. The Marian Shrine of Gratitude holds a sacred place in the hearts of many, offering a serene 
sanctuary for reflection, comfort, and spiritual growth. Its closure in 2023 has only strengthened the devotion and 
longing for its revival. The overwhelming support of over 21,700 citizens advocating for its heritage designation 
demonstrates the profound connection this site holds for the community. Let us collectively champion the preservation 
of this spiritual landmark for generations to come. 

Please help us save this place of historic Value to our community. 

Sandra Brum 
C.C.R.C President 
Catholic Charismatic renewal Council 
Archdiocese of Toronto 

Through the Sacred Heart of Jesus and the Immaculate Heart of Mary 
Saint Elena Guerra pray for us 
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